Mr. Arfaz Khan,

Flat no 1, Elizabeth House,

Central London, England.

Dear Arfaz,

We Maalik and Malik Co. Solicitors would like you to join in our company. After considering your 4 years of experience in the work places that you have specified, we decided to recruit you as an Assistant, where you should solve all the minor issues and should come forward with your ideas and suggestions in typical cases.

We have made few terms and conditions in this employment contract letter which you need to follow for sure. Firstly it is our company’s rule, not to discuss the case outside the company under any cost. Secondly if you are short of ideas then you shouldn’t approach the outside companies to resolve the case. Keeping in view of your work experience and knowledge, we have also fixed your pay scale, which would be $30,000 annually. For further queries please contact us as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Malik Javed

Co-Executor,

Maalik & Malik Co.

